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I am one of the Assistant Principal’s at St Damien’s. I have worked at St Damien’s since
2010 in a variety of roles. I originally taught Year 2 and absolutely LOVED it! Since having
my two children I have taken on a range of part-time roles at the school and am grateful
for the opportunity to spend time with our students in these roles. I really enjoy working
collaboratively with staff and this is one of my favourite parts of my new role. When I am
not at work, I love spending time with my family. You might spot us at the park
sometimes with our dog, George. I have two girls, Grace and Annabelle and feel so lucky
that they are also a part of our St Damien’s school community. As a family, we love going
on holidays and to the beach. Over summer you will find us hanging at the beach and
using the paddle boards or surfing. I love to read and get through as many books as I
can…. when I have the time! Margaret River and Kalbarri are our favourite holiday
destinations, and we head there as often as we can. We are huge West Coast Eagles fans
and just like Miss Sanders I love going to home games with my Mum. One game we were
super lucky, and Grace was given a signed football from Josh Kennedy (I think I was
more excited than Grace!). I am known amongst the staff for my love of the colour pink
and my office desk is definitely a testament to this. I am incredibly grateful for the life-
long friendships I have made while working at St Damien’s. 

IMPORTANT DATES
Friday, 2nd July
Last Day of Term 2

Monday, 19th July
Pupil Free Day

Lightning Carnival
Assemblies and Excursions
Principal Awards
End of Term 2

Tuesday, 20th July
First Day of Term 3 for students

Friday, 23rd July
Year 6 Assembly, 8.45am
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Full Mass times on Parish website

Saturday 6.00pm
Sunday 8.30am
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School Reports
School Readiness for Term 3
NAIDOC Week
Busy Bee
Cross Country Presentations

Principal's Blog - In today's Blog Mr Gooch mentions:

Uniform Shop
Wednesday 2.45pm - 3.15pm

Friday  8.30am - 9.00am
 

Email orders can be taken. Orders will
only be delivered on Wednesday's and

Friday's.
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Click here for 
 
 
 

Staff Member of the Week - Mrs Lampard

Lost Property - We have a large amount of lost property.  We regularly check the lost property for named items and
return these items to students.  There are unnamed items in lost property that we are unable to return.  Please come and
check the lost property (located in the Steve Dowie Hall) if your child has lost any items.  A brand new track jacket with
no name was amongst this lost property, please contact the office if this is your child's.

The Children's Theatre Company - Acting and Theatrical Workshops for The Pied Piper.  Auditions commence Saturday
July 10, 2021 at the Falcon Pavilion and Show Date is December 13, 2021 at the Mandurah Performing Arts Centre.  

For further information please email: hello@thechildrenstheatrecompany.com.au, 
Facebook: @the childrenstheatrecompanyaustralia, Instagram: @thechildrenstheatrecompany
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